
HYATT 
REGENCY 

December 8, 2015 

Dear Mayor Tory and Members of Council: 

Subject: December 9, 2015 - City Council Agenda Item: TE 12.108 - Direction of City Planning Staff to 

Amend Section 37 Provisions for 81-87 Peter Street 

The Hyatt Regency Hotel is located at the corner of Peter and King Street and we strive to offer our 

guests exceptional facilities and customer service on all levels. It is of great concern to the hotel when 

we have our customers commenting on the deplorable condition of Peter Street. 

We strongly believe that Section 37 agreements for streetscape improvements within the Entertainment 

District BIA need to stay within our boundaries to repair and improve our streets. 

We ask you to maintain Council's commitment to using Section 37 funds for their intended purpose -to 

support much needed improvements to the surrounding areas. 

Sincerely, 

~'\\,~~ 
-Ashok Baghel • 

General Manager 
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